
Richmond Police Station - Unmanned Station 

Mr JENNER question to MINISTER for POLICE, FIRE and EMERGENCY MANAGEMENT 

I have concerned residents who have contacted me over the recent spate of break-ins 
and burglaries in homes and sheds since the closure, or should I say unmanning, of the 
Richmond Police Station. Only this weekend we had two more break-ins plus thefts, 
including the bakery, which is in sight of the unmanned station. when will the Richmond 
station be manned again? 


